
VOICE OF THE VILLAS  
February 13, 2025 

 
 

POOL UPDATE!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!!!!!!!! 

 

We need to remove all the furniture from the pool deck.  

If you can, please come help on  

Saturday, February 15th at 5:00pm. 

They are applying a non-slip coat on Monday, and if all goes well, 

 we can swim on Tuesday 
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